
 

WRSA has submitted written demands via our counsel, urging 
Minister Creecy to take immediate action in lawfully determining and 
publishing the annual CITES quotas for African Elephants, Black 
Rhinoceroses, and Leopards. 

Members dedicated to conserving these iconic species are 
encouraged to reach out to WRSA for further information on how to 
engage and support our cause. 
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